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New Teachers’ Workshop Tuesday 19th April 1.30-5pm 
at Canynge Hall (address above), Bristol 

This workshop is suitable for qualified GPs who are new to teaching or have done very little 
student teaching in the past. There will be an overview of current GP student teaching in 
Years 1-5 and of changes for the future. You will learn transferable teaching skills.  To book 
please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

Severn Faculty RCGP Gala Dinner Friday 10th June 2016 
Clifton Pavilion at Bristol Zoo Gardens, College Road, Clifton, Bristol, BS8 3HH  

"Opening our eyes to Global Health—a philosophy of universal values” 
Don’t miss this this talk by Professor Val Wass OBE, a GP with an interest in 
Global Medicine and Chair of the RCGP International Committee! Why not 
make it an evening out with friends and colleagues and 

book your table now. Your ticket includes free viewing of outdoor Zoo 
enclosures and gardens from 18:00-19:30, a Reception drink and a 
Three Course Dinner with drinks and coffee from 19:30. 
To book go to http://www.rcgp.org.uk/learning/wales-and-south-
west-england/severn-faculty/severn-faculty-rcgp-gala-dinner-
2016.aspx  

You said, we did 
At our recent teaching meeting we heard from your GP academy leads and  GP Year leads that 
student behaviour when they are seeing patients seems to have deteriorated in relation to mobile 
phone use, dress code and snacking. We have fed this back to Nigel Rawlinson the Director for 
Student Affairs who will feed this back to each year group. 

Please make sure that you set ‘ground rules’ for your students at the start of  their attachments 
with you and at the start of your sessions.   

If students do not respond to your feedback and their behaviour continues to be unprofessional 
you may need to complete a student concern form.  You can find the forms here 
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/teachingtutors/  

MB21   The new undergraduate medical curriculum at Bristol 

A new undergraduate medical curriculum is currently being developed. One of the aims is 
better integration of science and clinical learning in all years. Case based learning will be one 
of the main teaching strategies to facilitate this. The new curriculum will start in 2017-18 with 
Year 1. Other years will be phased in one by one so that from the academic year 2022-23 the 
entire new curriculum will be in force. There will be some changes to other years before 2022. 
From 2017-18 onwards  it is planned that Year 5 students will have 4 weeks in Primary Care 
instead of the current 2 weeks. We will keep you informed via this newsletter and roadshows 
planned for later this year.  

All of us from CAPC Teaching wish you a Happy Easter 
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